
A6 Fairfield Roundabout
Project- local community
hub support…

Having established contact with The Residents of Fairfield Association 
during the project, our relationship has gone from strength to strength. 

We have provided our help and support with some ROFA initiatives 
aimed at improving the lives of the local community. During our time 
constructing the new roundabout we provided a fruit tree orchard for 
the local children to enjoy and a cash donation for the recent Christmas 
appeal. 

We were delighted to be invited along to the opening of the new ROFA 
community hub to meet the residents and listen to how the community 
is pulling together. The new challenge ahead is the cost of living crisis 
where many people are having to make the choice between “eat or 
heat”.

ROFA has been at the heart of the Fairfield community for over 25 years 
and by constantly evolving to meet the needs of their local community 
have remained relevant and needed. Through their new hub, they will be 
able to provide a warm and safe place which many local residents need 
at the moment.

We have provided a supply of tea, coffee hot chocolate and sugar for the 
months ahead. We also donated a defibrillator that we hope will not be 
needed, but is there for the community to use in the event of an 
emergency.  

Lia Roos 
(retired) 
Chairperson 
ROFA

Rofa is delighted that you came to our opening. Great advice from Dave 
about the fruit trees you planted for us and an amazing surprise in the gift 
of a defibrillator for our office. How fantastic is that. Thank you for being a 
construction company that gets involved with the local community not 
rides roughshod over their needs.
Thank you once again..

February 2023 
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community hub
opening event. 
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